
IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR ALL WESTBURY 

RESIDENTS WHO USE OUTDOOR PARKING 

Residents using outdoor parking should be prepared to move their 

cars from their space within an hour of the removal of the town's ban 

on on-street parking to enable complete clearing of Westbury's 

driveways and parking areas. To learn the status of the on-street 

parking ban, go to the town website (www.westhartfordct.gov)  

Current snow related parking bans are typically listed on the home 

page. Television channels 3, 6, 8 and 30 also provide current 

information. Watch for snow removal activity on site to know when 

to return your car to its space 
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